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THIRD ANNUAL W. V., “DOC” RAYMOND RELAYS

Hello Coach

We are pleased to announce the third annual W. V. “Doc” Raymond Relays will be
hosted by Live Oak High School on Saturday, March 18, 2006. This is the only meet
sanctioned by the CCS for this date! We have a 9 lane all-weather track, along with the
Finish Lynx timing system. The format will be similar to what Watsonville High has
done for years. This year, as many of you know, Watsonville won’t be hosting their
meet. The Raymond Relays would be a great opportunity for those schools who are
familiar with Watsonville’s format to continue with that format.

There will be four divisions: boys and girls varsity; and boys and girls frosh/soph. We
will be having all six field events, plus ten track events: 4x100m relay; 4x200m relay;
4x400m relay; 4x800m relay; 4x3200m relay; shuttle hurdle relay; 4x400m coed hurdle
relay; sprint medley relay; distance medley relay, and the weightman’s relay. Relay
format will be comprised of four members for the track events and three for the field
events. This totals 24 field events and 33 track events, or 57 total events for the day!
There will be a flat entry fee of $250 for a team rate. Please make checks payable to
“Live OQak ASB”.

Commemorative medals will be awarded to the top three teams in each varsity division,
with the frosh/soph division having gold medals followed by ribbons for second and third
placers.

Due to this meet being the sole meet sanctioned by the CCS on this date we will need
to limit entries to the first 20 schools who respond to this mailing. This willbe ona
“first come, first served” basis. For any smaller schools who have participated in the

past, we will waive the 20 school limit to permit their limited participation as well.

Upon receipt of your intention to participate, you will be mailed a schedule of events.
You may leave a message for me 3

Lias
at Live Oak (408) 2016388, or at home (408) 847-5564. You may also reply, and
probably more efficiently at my email address: rundeanrun@verizon.net.

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future,

Dean C. Raymond
Meet Director



